Reporting to Parents Semester Two 2018

Dear Parents,

In an effort to reduce our carbon footprint and the use of paper, Secret Harbour Primary School will move to emailing Student Reports to parents next semester.

It is therefore *vitally* important we have the correct email address on our system.

Please complete the details below and return to the school office.

ع		
5		
	Parent name	
	Preferred email address	
I wish to use this email address to receive Student Reports for the following students;		
	1. Name	_Room
	2. Name	_ Room
	3. Name	_ Room
	4 NT	D